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March 2020 Newsletter

Hello Everyone! I hope you’re all doing okay, staying 
healthy and enjoying time with the family. Its been tough, 
but it looks like that with everyone's cooperation we have 
started to turn the corner. Please continue to follow social 
distancing protocols and check in on your neighbors, 
especially the elderly that live in your community. We 
want to make sure they are being taken care of!

The Sector 312 community has been fortunate this year to have had a 38% decrease in violent crime. We are 
still struggling with property crimes, but we’ve seen a 25% decrease in motor vehicle thefts, 38% decrease in 
burglaries and an overall 6% decrease in major crimes.  I’m proud of the low violent crime, but I need to 
work harder at reducing the property crimes and that can only happen with your help! Lets look out for each 
other, help your neighbor out and if you see something, say something!  Make sure you always lock your 
vehicles and never leave valuables in your car! Please put information about our community on 
Nextdoor.com. Also, Third Precinct is now on Instagram. You can follow us at @rpdthirdprecinct. Please send 
us pictures, especially pictures of you and your neighbors enjoying our beautiful city. Thank you!
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Important Phone numbers

• All Emergencies call 911

• Non-Emergency- 804-646-5100

• CrimeStoppers Tip Line- 804-780-1000

• Community Care Unit- 804-646-4069

• Detective Division- 804-646-6741

• Youth and Family-804-646-6764


